Monthly Newsletter
March, 2025

BAPTIST CHURCH

THIS MONTH AT TBC

Ladies Connect Join us Tuesday, March 4 at 6 PM as Jennifer Steele speaks to us about friendship. Friendship is
a divine gift that brings joy, support and growth into our lives by understanding and embracing God’s design so
we can cultivate meaningful and lasting relationships. Register online at tbcnow.org/ladiesconnect. The event
cost is $7 per person, which includes dinner. Childcare will not be provided at this time.

Prayer Challenge The 40 Day Prayer Challenge will begin on March 5 and conclude April 13. We will be
reading the book Draw the Circle. Books are available to purchase for $10 on Sunday mornings and Wednesday
evenings, or you can stop by the church office. We encourage you to start a prayer journal if you do not already
have one.

Date Night Registration is still available for our annual Date Night with Pastor Jon Bowman on Friday, March
14 from 6 to 8 PM. The cost is $15 per person and includes dinner, two live sessions and door prizes. Register at
tbcnow.org. Registration deadline is Sunday, March 9.

First Step Class Interested in church membership? We invite you to participate in the 8-week First Step Class taught
by Pastor Rob. Become more acquainted with our Pastor and the philosophies of Triad Baptist Church by attending
this Sunday evening class! More information can be found at tbcnow.org/first-steps or contact Cindy Bousman at
336.996.7573 ext. 100 or email at cindy.bousman@tbcnow.org. Next class begins March 23rd.

DNOW Weekend Middle and high school students, join us for a great weekend of worship, fellowship and activities
at DNOW 2025 from March 21-23! This year’s theme is UNITED, and we’ll spend the weekend studying the early church
in Acts 2. During DNOW, groups of students will stay with leaders in host homes provided by families in our church.
Learn more and register your student at tbcnow.org/students-dnow.

Baby Dedication Our next baby dedication is March 30. If you have a baby 2 years or younger that you would
like to have dedicated, please go to tbcnow.org/connect/babydedication and fill out the form. Deadline is
March 23.

Family Event TBCA proudly presents Over Our Heads, a musical comedy for the whole family! Don’t miss
this exciting performance held in the Kids Street Worship Center on April 11th and 12th. Tickets are just $5
each, with all proceeds supporting the growth of our Drama and Fine Arts program. Get your tickets today
by contacting the academy office at 336.996.7573 x. 135. On March 23rd and 30th get tickets in the Connect
Center. Come laugh, enjoy, and support the arts—see you there!

Parking Lot Volunteer Needed We are looking for volunteers to serve on our Parking Lot Team. Whether you're
helping direct traffic or driving one of our shuttle golf carts, your time and effort will make a big impact. We're
asking for a commitment of once a month to serve and connect with others. Interested? Reach out to
jeremy.chandler@tbcnow.org.
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KIDS STREET

Baptismal Service Our next Children’s Baptismal Service is scheduled for Sunday, March 30 from 9
to 9:30 AM in Kids Street Worship Center. Our church family is invited to join us as we celebrate this
important life step with several of our children and their families. The deadline for a child to sign up is
Sunday, March 16. Please see Mr. Tim if you are interested or need more information.

FAITHFUL FRIENDS

Join us for Gospel Singing & Hot Dogs with all the trimmings on Saturday, March 15 at 3PM in The
Peak (former Youth Room). We will have a special presentation by Austin Decker with NC Baptist Aging
Ministry (BAM). Sign up at the Faithful Friends table or during Sunday school on March 2 and 9. Register
online at tbcnow.org/faithfulfriends.

ALL Ministry

Armour of Light for Life -Triad Pregnancy Care’s Sporting Clay Fundraiser Event - “Shooting for Hope!”
Saturday, March 8 at 9 AM...Join us at Shane’s Sporting Clays in Summerfield for a fun morning at
NC's first sporting clays shooting range. Participants receive safety training, 50 targets, lunch and

the opportunity to directly impact women and families in the Triad! Please bring a group, or come
individually to join a group, and partner with us to help women with a crisis pregnancy! For more
information and to sign up: bit.ly/sportingclayfundraiser or direct any questions to Linsey Huffman at
all@tbcnow.org.

A Special “Thanks!” - We would like to thank everyone who supported life by donating during last
month’s Dipes/Wipes/Swipes collection for Sanctity of Life. We were able to share collected items with
several area care centers! Also, the mom we helped received baby clothes and multiple gift cards to
meet her needs, all due to your awesome generosity! God bless those that gave!

CONNECT WITH US AT TBC
Connect Groups If you are interested in joining a connect group this spring, email jason.shuler@
tbcnow.org for more information.

TBCA Senior Class Trip — Pray for our academy’s senior class as they travel to Togo later this month for their
class trip to visit 3 TBC missionaries.

Hands to Heart We will meet on Tuesday, March 11 in room E-307 from 6-8 PM. Ladies interested in
crocheting, knitting, or using circular knitting looms are welcome. Yarn and patterns are provided. We
would like to Thank You All who donated during the month of February to the Yarn Drive.

New Life Quilters We will meet on Tuesday, March 18 at 6 PM in Room G-214. Our volunteers work
together to make “Celebration of Life” baby quilts that we donate to area pregnancy centers for mothers
in crisis and their babies. We would love to have you join us! For more information, contact Denise
Jessup at 336.995.6232 or at newlifequilters@tbcnow.org.

Crisis Control Ministry For the month of March support the Crisis Control Ministry food pantry by
donating cereal, pancake mix and syrup. Donations can be placed in the bin in the Welcome Center
Lobby or in the bin located near the Information Center door (on Wednesday nights).

reSTART Addiction Support Group & Sharing Hope (for parents) meets on Friday nights at 7 PM in room
G-216!This Christ-centered program offers a safe and confidential environment for individuals struggling
with any of a multitude of possible issues such as: childhood sexual abuse, grief, control issues, gambling
addiction, depression, anxiety, pornography, eating disorders, suicidal thoughts, abortion recovery, anger,
and much more. Meetings not limited by age, gender, marital status, or religious background.
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